
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: Camera Review Committee 

 

From: Stephen Frycz 

            Traffic Signal Operations Supervisor 

 

Date: May 22, 2024 

 

RE: Notice of Blue Light Tower 

        - Dorothy Heroy Park 

 

 
       
In accordance with the Camera Review Committee’s Policies and Procedures, Section 
7, please accept this letter as a request from the Transportation, Traffic and Parking 
Department, for an additional Blue Light Emergency Tower. 
 
Dorothy Heroy Park is frequently visited by residents and families throughout the year. 
We believe that the addition of a Blue Light Tower would increase security and create 
an additional presence at the park. The location of the tower will be based on park 
usage, topography, and the experience provided by the City of Stamford and the 
Stamford Police Department. 
 
Blue Light Emergency Towers are installed to improve safety and act as a security 
precaution in Stamford parks. By having these highly visible, easily accessible phones 
with cameras, the park goers will be reassured that they can summon police, fire or 
medical assistance immediately.  
 
We are requesting that this camera would be Surveillance Level 2 (disclosed Public 
Surveillance Cameras without a Public Feed and without Monitored Surveillance or 
without pre-authorized Monitored Surveillance less than 8 hours per week) 
 
Thank you for considering this request. If you have any questions, please call me 
directly at 203-977-5675. 

 

 
TRANSPORTATION BUREAU CHIEF 

FRANK W. PETISE, P.E. 

Email: fpetise@stamfordct.gov 

 
 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL OPERATIONS SUPERVISOR 

STEPHEN J. FRYCZ 

Email: sfrycz1@stamfordct.gov 
 

 

OFFICE OF OPERATIONS  
TRANSPORTATION, TRAFFIC & PARKING 

Tel: (203) 977-5466/Fax: (203) 977-4004 
Government Center, 888 Washington Blvd., 7TH Floor, Stamford, CT 06901 

 
MAYOR 

CAROLINE SIMMONS 
 
 

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS 
MATT QUIÑONES  

Email: mquinones@stamfordct.gov  
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